Barnett, Jessica: PC-Plan

From: Roig, Ana: PC-Plan
Sent: 27 March 2014 09:25
To: Planning Policy

Subject: FW: Planning Applications for Basements

----Original Message----From: Planning: PC-PlanSvc Sent: 27 March 2014 08:37 To: Roig, Ana: PC-Plan

Subject: FW: Planning Applications for Basements

One for you Ana...

----Original Message-----

From: Consultation Team: CP-Proj&Ptns

Sent: 27 March 2014 08:36

To: 'JACKSON IAN'; Planning: PC-PlanSvc

Cc:

Subject: RE: Planning Applications for Basements

Dear Mr Jackson,

Thank you for your email. I have forwarded your email on to the Planning Team, as planning is not a function of our team.

Planning - Please see email below from Mr Jackson.

Regards

Gary Wilson

Consultation Officer

Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea Town Hall, Hornton Street, London W8 7NX

Tel: 020 7361 3616

E-mail: gary.wilson@rbkc.gov.uk

www.rbkc.gov.uk

----Original Message----

From: JACKSON IAN

Sent: 26 March 2014 17:15

To: Consultation Team: CP-Proj&Ptns

cc:

Subject: Planning Applications for Basements

Dear Sir,

I would like to support the Council's proposals for imposing stringent conditions on any proposed basement development and to associate myself with the views expressed to you by Mr Richard Henchley and others. They conform in many ways with the objections set out by me in connection with the proposed subterranean development at S outh End W8 in my letter of 19th November 2013 (ref App/

K5600/A/13/2204526) to The Inspector at the Planning Inspectorate and of which I sent you a copy.

Yours sincerely,

Ian Jackson